
Calling all crafters:

Huron County Crafters for Caregivers is a volunteer-run project seeking to recognize
long-term care staff at our facilities. Please join us in showing our support and
gratitude for all they do. Create a handcrafted gift of your choice. Items will be
collected until Oct. 3, 2022 at Stitches with a Twist in Blyth. For more info on the
project, contact Irene Kellins at (519) 523-9449 or at 404 Queen Street, Blyth.

Drop off your stitched gifts to:
- Stitches with a Twist until Oct. 3 or
- Any branch of the Huron County
Library until Oct. 1.

Deadline for

gift drop-off:

Oct. 3

Each gift will be tagged with a Huron
C4C gift tag by volunteers at Stitches
with a Twist for distribution to LTC
facilities in time for Thanksgiving!

We need
you!


